Notices Sunday 9th December 2018

11 am service of worship in the Smith Museum: Mr John Caldwell.

6 pm service in the Well when we will be continuing our studies in the Lord's Prayer.
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You are warmly invited to join the pre-service prayer group in the Smith cafe from 10.15 am
onwards on Sunday mornings.

Wee Wellies is at the Well this Tuesday from 10.30 am to 12 noon.

There will be no prayer meeting this Wednesday. Instead, on 12th December at 7.00 pm, the
world-renowned African Children’s Choir is coming to perform at St. Andrew's West Parish
Church on Upper Newmarket Street, Falkirk. Tickets are priced at £7.00 per head and are available
at the door on the evening. The African Children's Choir is a large chorus comprised of children
between the ages of 7 and 12 from several African nations. Since its formation in 1984, the choir
has included children from Uganda, Kenya, Rwanda, South Africa, Nigeria, and Ghana. Many of the
children have lost one or both parents to AIDS and other poverty-related diseases, and all of them
are victims of extreme social and economic deprivation. Their charitable concerts around the world
help to raise both funds for and public awareness of the African Children's Choir schools, which have
been set up to educationally support and encourage the children and their families in these
countries.

Young people's Bible Study on Friday evening at 7.30 pm in the Well.

Services next Lord's Day: Our minister, Iain, will be taking the morning service, and in the
evening we will continue our study series looking at the Lord's Prayer.

Advance notices for your diary:

We will hold a Carol Service on Sunday 23™ December at 6 pm in the Well.

There will be no midweek meetings Wednesdays 26" December and 2™ January.

These notices appear weekly on our website: www.stirlingfreechurch.co.uk Please visit this website to see
more details of what is happening each week.
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